
 

From Monday 26th July, 2021 pick up times will return to normal. 
ALL students will be dismissed at 2:55pm. 
 

K-2 will assemble in the gated area with the cow. 
Parents can collect students from the gate near the bus stop. 
 

Years 3-6 will assemble in the concrete area near the electronic sign. 
Parents can collect students from the gate near the electronic sign. 
 

Please remember that parents are not allowed on site and will need to wait  
outside the gates. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.  
Mrs Harris 
 
 
 
 
 
 


